

Jenny's Field 16b Main Street, South Hiendley, Barnsley. S72 9BP Telephone: 01226 718899

Email: theexodusproject@msn.com

www.exodusproject.org.uk

16th May 2022

Dear Liz,

Re: The EXODUS Project - Donation £147

Please convey our sincere thanks to all the members of the Choral Society for their kind donation of £147 to our work. Members of the society have an open invitation to visit us and see the difference your kind support makes.

We would appreciate you and other members bearing us in mind if ever you, your friends or business colleagues are ever doing personal or corporate fundraising. You can be assured that any support you give will be put to a very worthwhile cause with a long track record of helping less advantaged children and young people living locally.

For now, sincere thanks once again for your kind support. It's only because of the generosity of groups like yours that we have been going for 22 years. Thank you.

Yours sincerely,

Martin Sawdon
On behalf of everyone at EXODUS